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April 25, 2022 
 

Sisters and Brothers, 

Your Bargaining Committee has been working diligently for several weeks now. 
Negotiations have continued this week in Toronto and we are committed to 
reaching an agreement on your behalf by May 6th, 2022 which is the expiration 
date of the current collective agreement. However, we will not rush to the 
finish line until your priorities are met. 

That being said, we have made significant progress in key priority items 
identified not only at the bargaining caucus but also from our members over 
the course of this current collective agreement; including consecutive days of 
rest, status reclassifications for of our members and daily movement, among 
others. 

We are working hard to reach a negotiated agreement and we will continue to 
demand an agreement which provides gains, amendments and changes that 
our members have earned and rightfully deserve. 

Thank you for your continued support, it is of the utmost importance. Your 
committee will keep you informed of future developments. 

In solidarity, 
 
Ontario BTS Bargaining Committee 
     
Jim Fling, Local 34-O 
Colum Lynn, Local 1996-O  
Kevin Paddon, Local 31 
Mike Snell, Local 30-O         
Clayton Nunn, National Representative 
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